
 

4243 SE International Way, Suite C Portland, Oregon 97222-8823 

(503) 654-3000  www.MatrixNetworks.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 20, 2019 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High St SE, Salem OR 97301 
 
Re: CP 1616, Request to Cancel Certificate of Authority, Matrix Communications Corporation. 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please accept this letter as our request to withdraw and cancel our CLEC status with the State 

of Oregon immediately. 

 

We either misunderstood, or were misinformed by carriers we work, with as to the need and 

benefits for this status. 

 

Thank you. Everyone has been very helpful throughout this process, and nice to work with. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David C. Ness 

CEO 

davidn@mtrx.com 

503-513-9120 
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